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Ottawa, 3rd February, 1905.

sir,-

The Twentieth Gentury and Laurentian Mining

Company has applied for permission to open a road across

the Wabigoon Indian Reserve, in the Rainy River District,

This Department is prepared to submit a

surrender to the Indian, with the view of having the said

road opened. before, however, taking any further step in

the matter, and with reference to the agreement made with

your Department of the 16th April, 1894, I shall feel ob-

liged if you will be good enough to state whether you have

any objection to the said road being opened.

Your obedient servant,

F.M. Leau

secretary.

Aubrey White, Esq.,

Asst. Commissioner,

Dept. of Crown Lands,

Toronto, Ont.
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